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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
Date:  May 18, 2015 
Contact: Carrie A. Dittman 
  Centerville-Washington Park District 
  937-433-5155 or cdittman@cwpd.org 
Subject:  Outdoor Archery League in Washington Township 

WASHINGTON TWP:  As the popularity of archery continues to soar, the Centerville-Washington Park District is 
responding by offering an adult (ages 18+) archery league spanning 8 weeks this summer. The league begins June 
2 at 6 p.m. and will be held at the Oak Grove Park Archery Range, 1790 E. Social Row Road. Beginner and 
experienced archers are welcome. All targets will be provided, but participants must bring their own archery 
equipment.  

Registration is required by May 26, 2015 to join. Participation fee is $25 for Centerville/Washington Township 
residents or $35 for nonresidents. Contact the Centerville-Washington Park District at 937-433-5155 for more 
information. 

The Oak Grove Park Archery Range opened in 2012. The range is free for public use and is open daily from dawn 
to dusk. Archers younger than 18 must be supervised by an adult. 

The Centerville-Washington Park District operates eight community parks, nine nature parks, and 33 
neighborhood parks encompassing 1,000 acres in Centerville and Washington Township. For more information 
about the Centerville-Washington Park District, please call (937) 433-5155 or visit www.cwpd.org. 
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